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21 July 2022 

 

To all members of the Association 

 

AMRE PRESIDENTIAL TOUR TO EGYPT – 17 – 23 OCTOBER 2022 

 

As President of the Association of Mine Resident Engineers of South Africa (AMRE), I am pleased to 

invite you all to join me on the 2022 Presidential Tour that is planned for 17 – 23 October 2022. Our 

destination will be Egypt, which showcases engineering for both ancient and modern civilisations.  

 

The planned itinerary attached (may be subject to unforeseen change) include technical visits to 

mining exploration, oil & gas facilities, portable water plant and rail construction. Egypt is an important 

developing economy on the African continent and it is a water scarce country. In this regard it has 

similar challenges to South Africa. 

 

The tour will also include some site seeing opportunities and leisure time, including tour of Giza 

Pyramids, Sphinx, The Egyptian Museum Cairo, The National Museum of Egyptian Civilization, Citadel 

of Cairo, dinner cruise on the Nile and Library of Alexandria, and awesome dinners at excellent 

restaurants.  

 

The cost to join the presidential tour is R39 950.00 + VAT per person which includes flights, B&B, 

accommodation, dinner and transport to the technical visits and dinners. We need a minimum of 20 

persons to register for the tour for it to proceed. All payments for the tour must be pre-paid prior to 

departure. 

 

To secure your booking please complete the attached booking form and return it to the AMRE 

Secretary. Bookings close on Friday 16 September 2022. An invoice will be issued as soon as we 

receive your booking, and full payment must be made by latest Friday 30 September 2022. 

 

I am looking forward to all of you joining me for this exciting tour. We have all experienced the 

detrimental effects of the COVID-19 pandemic and this tour is a great opportunity for personal 

networking to be strengthened while getting great exposure to a beautiful part of Africa. 

 

If you have any queries, please contact Elaine, our AMRE Secretary. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

Fritz Van Zyl 

President 
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